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President’s Message 
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                                                               April 24, 2025. 

Dear Ladies of the Council of Catholic Women, 

As I begin to write my last newsletter item, I’m feeling many 

different feelings.  First of all I am so happy and pleased to 

say thank you to all of you wonderful women who have shared 

my journey in the Council of Catholic Women.  You’ve been a 

big part of my life and I would not have had such wonderful 

success without all of you.  We had great meetings, fun times, 

fund raising, service opportunities and volunteering events.  I 

feel very good about the results we have experienced.  We 

worked hard and earned True Blue Hours.  We volunteered at 

Super Fest, the Franklin Food Pantry, did mailings, bake sales 

and many more projects. 

Looking back, I have been blessed and honored to have had 

the privilege of working and sharing so much with you.   

Ending my position is sad, but change is good and I can be  

active in different ways. 

One last time, a BIG thanks, a hug and blessings to all of you!! 

Love,  

Judy 
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EVENT DATE TIME PLACE  

Spring Plant Sale April-May 2025   by phone 

Card Party Tuesday, May 13, 2025 6:00 PM PARISH CENTER 

Plant Delivery Saturday, May 17, 2025 Noon -6:00 PARISH CENTER 

Plant Delivery Sunday, May 18, 2025 9:00 am-1:00 pm PARISH CENTER 

Board Meeting Monday, May 19, 2025 7:00 PM Board Room 

June Banquet Monday, June 16, 2025 6:00 PM TBD 
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Volunteers needed 

These women are currently praying, 

but there are some days open 

(Friday, Saturday, and Sunday) and 

it would be nice to have alternates 

for times when they are unavailable. 

We would love to have your help. 



Tri-Parish  

Pro-Life  
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Remember to 

pray daily for 

your spiritually 

adopted baby! 

In 1973, the Venerable Arch-

bishop Fulton Sheen wrote a 

small prayer for Catholics 

to pray daily for nine 

months for an unborn baby 

in danger of being aborted. 

He believed that by such 

"spiritual adoption" of          

specific babies — one prayer 

at a time — the culture of 

death in the world could be  

thwarted.  

"Jesus, Mary, and Joseph, 
I love you very much. I 

beg you to protect the life 
of  the unborn child 

whom I have spiritually 
adopted."  -                   
Venerable                      

Fulton J. Sheen  
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CCW Board meeting  

Monday May 19, 

2025 

7:00 pm in the Seton  

Board Room.  

All are welcome. 

CCW BULLETIN BOARD 



 The purpose of St. Philip Council of Catholic Women is to unite women of the parish 

through spiritual, service, and social activities and to assist the pastor in meeting the material 

needs of the parish through our gifts of time, and money.  It is also our intent to respond with 

Gospel values to the needs of our youth in the Battle Creek Area Catholic Schools and the St. 

Philip Parish Religious Education programs as well as various outreach programs in our local 

community and the world through works of charity or financial assistance. 

 

The Council of Catholic Women publishes Catholic Women bimonthly.   
Please send information for the July 2025 Newsletter by  
June 20, 2025 
Send submissions to:  
Sue Rogers 
rogersel @att.net  
269-965-8945  or 
269-275-6266 
 

St. Philip Council of Catholic 

The Council of Catholic Women has started a   

Facebook page.  If you would like to become a 

“friend” of CCW please go to the website below 

https://www.facebook.com/stphilipccw/ 

“Friend” CCW on Facebook 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stphilipccw/

